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September 2022 
Dear Parents,  
 
Reading at home 2022-2023 KS1 
 
This year, we are altering the way we change home reading books. Your child 
will need their reading folder in school EVERY day. 
 
Our Read, Write, Inc sessions work on a 3-day timetable, meaning that we 
read one book for 3 days. On the third day of reading this book at school, 
your child’s RWI teacher will then set this text on the e-library for your child to 
re-read with fluency and expression to you at home. This text will be familiar 
to your child and they should be able to read it with ease, being able to focus 
on understanding and their use of expression to bring the story to life.  
 
As well as this text being set on the e-library, children will also receive a book 
bag-reading book that focuses on the same sounds and level of word reading 
as they are reading in class. This book will be new to the children so it will 
take them longer to read with as much fluency. We ask that your child read 
this text 3 times at home to develop their fluency and understanding of the 
text. 
 
Because we will be changing reading books on different days each week, 
depending on which day of the week, day 3 falls upon, it is essential that your 
child has their reading folder in school EVERY day.  
 
Many thanks,  
 

I Darby 
 
Mrs I Darby 
Reception Teacher 
 
 

http://www.twogates.staffs.sch.uk/
mailto:office@twogates.staffs.sch.uk

